MINUTES OF THE RECOUNT
ANNUAL TOWN ELECTION
KINGSTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE
MARCH 21, 2024

The recount for the Annual Town Election, Thursday, March 21,2024 was called to order
at 9:00 AM by the Moderator Ellen Faulconer. The board of recount consisted of Electra
Alessio, Glenn Coppelman, Peter Bakie, Mark Goddard and Tammy Bakie. This recount
was for Article #30. Chief Pellerin, Paula Mahoney, Bill Pellerin and Karen Pellerin were
in attendance. Moderator Faulconer explained the process.

The seal of two ballot boxes were broken, and the board separated the ballots into piles,
yes, ho, no vote, overvote, and spoiled/blank ballots/or ballots not including article # 30.

The ballots were checked and counted twice. Moderator Faulconer declared the final vote
as 461 yes 465 no.

All the ballots were placed back in the boxes, sealed and returned to the Town Clerk’s
office.

Meeting Adjourn at 10:30 AM
Respectfully Submitted,
Tammy L. Bakie

Town Clerk




